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Transforming Private Healthcare Funding in Namibia 

Dear Healthcare Practitioners, 

The Namibia Private Practitioners Forum (NPPF) invites you to a pivotal event on the 16th 

January 2025, focused on a groundbreaking cost study and the development of an alternative to 

the outdated NAMAF Benchmark Tariff. 

This initiative seeks to address systemic challenges in private healthcare funding and create a 

sustainable framework that prioritizes improving both healthcare practitioners' (HCPs) and 

patients' interests. 

For over a decade, the private healthcare sector has struggled under the weight of an outdated 

NAMAF Benchmark Tariff. The tariff, rooted in an obsolete 2003 RSA BHF coding structure, has 

proven inadequate, unscientific, and unable to address the needs of modern healthcare. 

Recommendations from a 2014 cost study have been ignored, leaving the industry stagnant and 

many practitioners undercompensated for critical services. 

Recognizing the urgency for change, the NPPF is spearheading an initiative to develop an 

independent costing model that prioritizes fairness, scientific integrity, and representation. 

Why Attend? 

• Discover Solutions: Learn about the independent costing model being developed by 

HealthMan as an alternative to the NAMAF Benchmark Tariff. 

• Collaborate for Change: Connect with colleagues to drive reforms in private healthcare 

funding and management. 

• Advocate for Equity: Contribute to creating a representative framework for healthcare 

regulation that includes HCPs and patients. 

Event Details 

       Date and Time: 16 January 2025 AT 18H00 

     Venue: The Rooster, Klein Windhoek 

     Seats Available: 100 

Reserve your seat now  

For more information or to make a contribution, please contact the NPPF at nppf.info.  
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